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January 18, 2023 
 
 
Door Tech, LLC 
Juli Comer, Managing Member 
Juli@doortechalaska.com 
5768 E. Gershmel Loop  
Palmer, AK 99645 
 
SUBJECT: Intent to Award  
 
Re:  Invitation to Bid 2022C049 – PTD Warm Storage OHD Replacement  
 
 
Dear Ms.Comer, 
 
The Municipality of Anchorage intends to award the above referenced project to Door 
Tech, LLC  in the amount of $185,056.00. 
 
Door Tech, LLC is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into 
subcontracts relating to the project until both the recipient and Municipality of 
Anchorage sign the contract.   Any work performed prior to contract signature is done at 
risk.    
 
If you have any questions regarding this award, please call Melanie A Clark 907-343-
4692. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Chris Hunter  
Deputy Purchasing Director  
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